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Darrell G. Mottley part of D.C. Bar
Leadership Development Committee
recognized for fostering new
community connections

Darrell G. Mottley and his fellow members of the D.C. Bar Leadership Development
Committee will be honored with the Frederick B. Abramson Award at the D.C. Bar
Celebration of Leadership on June 14.

The Frederick B. Abramson Award annually recognizes a D.C. Bar committee or project that
has significantly benefited the D.C. Bar and its members through innovation or unusual
dedication.

The Leadership Development Committee worked this year to rebrand the D.C. Bar's
sections into D.C. Bar Communities, which will enhance membership by focusing on value
for members, more engagement and improved content.

Click here to learn more about the award and the new D.C. Bar Communities.
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